
 

News Release 

Dallas Police Department 

Police Media Relations Unit 
Phone: 214-671-4065 

www.dallaspolice.net 
September 29, 2016                                                                                                       

 

Dallas Police Receive Donation from DFW New Car Dealers 

Association 

  
Members of the DFW New Car Dealers Association will be at the Dallas Police Headquarters building on 

Friday, September 30, 2016 to present Chief David O. Brown with 14 brand new Chevrolet Tahoe 

vehicles and an additional $1 million worth of equipment for officers. 

 

This is the largest donation the DFW NCDA has made since its inception six years ago. The group felt 

compelled to help the Dallas Police Department following the July 7
th
 ambush.  

 

Dallas Police Chief David O. Brown said, “We are so thankful to the New Car Dealer Association for 

such a generous gift. These vehicles and the additional donation for protective equipment will be used by 

officers assigned to our patrol emergency response teams who respond to some of the most critical and 

dangerous incidents in the city.  The public will also have an opportunity to view these specially equipped 

vehicles when they are displayed at special events such as National Night Out and Chief on the 

Beat.  Support from stakeholders in our community is what helps keep our officers safe and what makes 

Dallas the safest city in the country.”  

 

Chief Brown will be present to accept the donation from DFW NCDA Chairman Bobby Baillargeon on 

Friday, September 30, 2016 at 11:30 a.m. outside the front of the Jack Evans Police Headquarters located 

at 1400 S. Lamar Street Dallas, TX 75215.  
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